The Scituate School Department is seeking proposals for Caito Field Renovations for Bond Funded Projects.

A pre-bid conference will be held on Monday, July 9, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. at Scituate High School located at 94 Trimtown Road, Scituate, R.I.

Bid packets are available by calling the Office of the Superintendent, Scituate School Department, 401-647-4100.  Bid period closes Wednesday, July 18, 2018 @ 10:00 a.m.
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